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Title:
HACCP Training

Recommended Solution: The Conference recommends...:
that a letter be sent to the FDA requesting the agency to:
· Establish a HACCP Curriculum based on the 7 principles of Hazard Analysis and Critical Control Point principles developed by the National Advisory Committee on Microbiological Criteria for Foods. or
· Designate a national organization to establish the above curriculum, and
· amend the 2009 Food Code (as modified by the Supplement issued in 2011) as follows (new language shown with underline):
Section 2-102.30 Persons engaged in HACCP Plan Development and Application
A person responsible for developing a hazard analysis and HACCP plan and reviewing the HACCP records, must have successfully completed training in the application of HACCP principles.
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